

12th June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 4 – Ambassadors of Hull Experience – Wednesday 21st June 2023

Linked to our curriculum topic for this Summer Term, we have organised an educational trip for Year 4 to participate in the 'Ambassadors of Hull' experience provided through the Hull and East Yorkshire Children's University. Find out more here - http://www.hullchildrensuniversity.com/ambassadors-of-hull/. We will be travelling by coach leaving/arriving back at school during the normal school day.

Your child will require a packed lunch and a drink for the trip and must wear full school uniform. If your child usually has a free school meal and you would like the school to provide a packed lunch for your child, please indicate this on the slip below.

The trip will include a walk around the City Centre so please also provide your child with suitable weather dependent clothing such as a coat; waterproof footwear etc.

It would be greatly appreciated if you could make a voluntary contribution of £7 to help cover the cost of the transport. Payment can be made online at www.parentpay.co.uk. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough donations the trip may have to be cancelled.

Please could you sign the reply slip below and return it to school by no later than Wednesday 14th June 2022.

With many thanks for your anticipated support.

Miss Bradley Year 4 Class Teacher	
Year 4 – Ambassadors of Hull Experience – Wednesday 21st June 2023	
Pupil Name:	
I give permission for my child to attend the Ambassadors of Hull experience on Weds 21st June 2023.	
I will pay the contribution online via ParentPay.	
My child is entitled to free school meals and would like a packed lunch to be provided.	
I give permission for Children's University to publish photographs for external publication via their Twitter and Facebook page.	
Signed: (Parent / Carer) Date:	

St Thomas More Voluntary Catholic Academy St Thomas More Road, Hull, HU4 7NP Tel. 01482 354093 Email. admin@stmhull.org www.stmhull.org Executive
Head/CEO
Mrs Karen Siedle

@stmacademy
@STM Hull

Acting Head of School Mr Gary Shaw

